
 

 

 

9th September 2024 

Homework Club – Starting Friday 13th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

All children in Key Stage 2 will continue to receive differentiated homework this year, which is to be 

completed on a weekly basis. The homework provides a valuable opportunity to reinforce and practise 

skills learnt from across the school year and also helps to develop their skills in spelling, reading, 

mathematical reasoning and basic problem solving, which are essential for them to progress and 

achieve well.  

In order to support this, we can confirm that we will be continuing to offer a homework club on a 

Friday after school with Mr Simpson, who will be available to support children in completing their 

homework and help them to address any misconceptions.   

Could you please indicate on the form if your child would like to attend and whether they are allowed 

to walk home alone or will be collected from the main school office at 4.15pm. (Please note that all 

children must be collected from the main entrance between October and February half term due to the 

darker evenings.) There are only a limited number of places and these will be allocated on a first come 

first serve basis. If the club is oversubscribed, there will be a reserve list in case places become available 

later in the year. The form can be accessed via the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/e9AhcLYJQe 

Please note – If your child is successful in securing one of the places at Homework Club you will receive 

an email confirmation. Anyone unsuccessful in receiving a place initially will be placed on a reserve list 

for if places open up later on in the year.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E. Sanderson 
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